From: Faulkner Max [N

Sent: 21 January 2020 10:22

To: McClue, Jonathan

Subject: Further TfL comments- Panther House
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Hi lohn,

Apologies for the delay in getting back to you.

TfL appreciates the discussion the borough has undertaken with the applicant regarding servicing provision.
However, given the proximity of the site to Christopher Hatton Primary School and the potential conflict this
threatens, TfL requests all deliveries are met at the site and seek to avoid the school peaks. Subject to this, TfLis
satisfied that our delivery concerns have been addressed.

Further to our initial comments has the applicant sought to address our request for 5% of spaces being capable of
accommodating larger and adapted cycles?

Similarly, can the applicant confirm that the cycle lift meets the minimum dimensions set out in LCDS?
Please let me know if you have any queries regarding this response.

Many thanks

Max

Max Faulkner
Assistant Planner (East Area Team) | Spatial Planning

Phone:
9th Floor (9B5), 5 Endeavour Square, Westfield Avenue, London E20 IJN
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